
 

February 8, 2019 

Web Announcement 1837 

 
Claims for Sterilization Procedures that Denied Have 
Been Reprocessed 
Update to Web Announcement 1780:  Claims submitted by provider types 11 (Hospital, Inpatient) and 75 
(Critical Access Hospital (CAH), Inpatient) for sterilization procedures with dates of service on or after 
December 5, 2016, through December 5, 2018, that denied in error with edit code 0278 (Review of 
Sterilization Consent Form) have been automatically reprocessed. Results of the reprocessed claims appear 
on remittance advices dated January 18, 2019. 

Please note:  When claims are reprocessed, please be aware that all system and clinical claim editor edits 
are applicable. As a result, there may be no additional payment, and other claim denials may be received. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1780_20181217.pdf

